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SB-2137 

 

As a private landowner and hunter who has seen the benefits of supplemental feed for deer, I 
strongly encourage the passing of this bill. My private property rights will not be restricted when 
concerning supplemental feed to help an already struggling deer herd.  

 

I urge the voting of yes on SB-2137. 

 

Cole Thompson 


